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Pills Equipped With Sensors To Digitally Track When And If You Took The Drug
Approved By FDA In 2017
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Pills with digital sensors are now the latest controversial technology that has seen itself gain approval
from the FDA. The alarming new devices would employ a set of sensors within the chips to track data
regarding each patients.

It has been revealed that the FDA has authorized an Orwellian medical device that utilizes sensors
implanted into tablets to digitally monitor medicine intake in patients’ bodies.

The US Food and Treatment Administration bragged in a recently released press statement from
December 2017 regarding certifying an unique medication with a “digital ingestion tracking system” that
employs “sensors” within pills to interact with a mobile device to document if and when the patient
ingested the medicines.

“The system works by sending a message from the pill's sensor to a wearable patch,” according to a
press release.

“The patch transmits the information to a mobile application so that patients can track the ingestion of
the medication on their smart phone. Patients can also permit their caregivers and physician to access
the information through a web-based portal.”

Abilify, an antipsychotic medicine utilized to treat major psychiatric diseases such schizophrenia and
bipolar driven mania, has been authorized to use this technology. Nonetheless, the FDA cleared the
application of the “ingestible sensor” in 2012, indicating that the innovation could be utilized more
broadly in the future.

“Being able to track ingestion of medications prescribed for mental illness may be useful for some
patients,” said Mitchell Mathis, M.D., director of the Division of Psychiatry Products in the FDA’s Center
for Drug Evaluation and Research.

“The FDA supports the development and use of new technology in prescription drugs and is committed
to working with companies to understand how technology might benefit patients and prescribers.”

It is hardly contentious to use medicine to ensure that individuals who may be a hazard to oneself or
others are cared for properly. Those opposed to the existing COVID-19 vaccine regulations, on the
other hand, will be concerned about whatever technology that could aid in the continuation of medical
dictatorship.

“The deaths that are meant to follow the vaccinations will never be able to be pinned on the poison.
They will be too diverse, there will be too many, and they will be in too broad a timeframe for us to
understand that we have been poisoned,” claims Dr. Shankara Chetty.
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